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This is an obvious infringement of our rights. This will not make anyone safer. This 

will not stop criminals, it will only hurt law abiding citizens. This is a blatant attack on 

our rights, and a money grab to steal from people. This whole bill should be thrown 

out as unconstitutional. Plain and simple.  


